
 

 

My response, which I accidentally deleted, noted that I would talk to Jamie about stacking up dates and 

times inside the software to open and close. I would also bring the request to the board. My concern is 

that the restrooms and perhaps the Community Room will not be inspected for people remaining inside 

the building. I would hate to have staff members open on a Saturday or Sunday morning and find 

someone in the restrooms. 

 Who is held responsible for damages if the door is left open after the event has ended?  

Some of these issues are addressed in the proposed MOU. 


